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28th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
 

National Curriculum Tests 2023 
 
A reminder that your child will take their National Curriculum tests, during the week beginning 8th 
May. Please ensure that your child arrives at school promptly for these assessments. 
 
If your child is feeling unwell on a particular day during this week, there is an opportunity for them to 
attend school just for the assessment. Please speak to the school office at the earliest opportunity if 
this is the case.  
 
 
Please see below the timetable for these assessments:  
 

Day Test 

Monday 8th May Bank holiday 

Tuesday 9th May Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Wednesday 10th May Reading 

Thursday 11th May Maths Paper 1 and Maths Paper 2 

Friday 12th May Maths Paper 3 

 
 
How can I support my child? 
 
 • Use the next step targets on your child’s Interim Report  
• Encourage your child to read for 20 minutes each day  
• Encourage your child to complete their home learning  
• Engage in the CGP books which were recommended during the Parents’ Meeting.  
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 



 

   
  

To further support your child, please ensure that they get a good night’s sleep the evening before each 
of the tests. We will also be running the Toast Café on the mornings of Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th May 
during SATs week. A letter regarding this was sent out earlier this week. Please complete and return 
the Toast Café consent form to confirm if your child would or would not like to attend.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher  


